You’ve Been Served!

In a high court ruling on Tuesday 12th February the Work Programme and most of the schemes associated with it were declared unlawful.

Whilst your branch may not be involved in any enforced labour your company is. Please desist from this vile practice or you may raise the ire of Boycott Workfare, The Solidarity Federation, Anonymous and various other groups concerned that unemployed people are being forced or coerced into working, when a real job could be created. 

Thanks.

Please confirm your intentions in this matter to info@boycottworkfare.org

